
 

 
 
Independent Women Supports the Confirmation of Harmeet Dhillon as Assistant 
Attorney General for Civil Rights 
 
February 24, 2025 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
Independent Women, which advances policies that enhance opportunity and well-being, 
fully supports the confirmation of Harmeet Dhillon as Assistant Attorney General for Civil 
Rights. President Trump deserves the team he wants so that he can carry out the 
directive given to him by the American people.  
 
There is no question that Ms. Dhillon is incredibly qualified to serve as Assistant Attorney 
General for Civil Rights. 
 
As the founder of Dhillon Law Group, a firm that specializes in discrimination cases, Ms. 
Dhillon has consistently fought to defend those who have had their civil rights curtailed 
or denied. Ms. Dhillon has stood up for women’s rights, opposing those attempting to 
erase the concept of sex and allow men to enter and dominate spaces and competitions 
that are meant for women.   
 
Ms. Dhillon has opposed discriminatory DEI policies, which became widespread in the 
Biden administration. She has fought to defend free speech rights and curtail viewpoint 
discrimination and has championed the rights of parents to have access to critical 
information about their children. There is no question that Ms. Dhillon will work with 
Attorney General Bondi to make sure the U.S. Department of Justice turns away from its 
focus under the Biden administration of advancing a radical, discriminatory political 
agenda and instead is dedicated to enforcing the rule of law.  
 
Independent Women is proud to support the nomination of such a qualified nominee to 
serve as Assistant Attorney General for Civil Rights. We urge senators to provide Ms. 
Dhillon with a fair and respectful hearing and to confirm her as Assistant Attorney 
General for Civil Rights. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Heather R. Higgins 
CEO 
Independent Women’s Voice 
 

 
Carrie Lukas 
Vice President 
Independent Women’s Voice 

 


